
ATMOS ENERGY CORPORATION 
 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
October 8, 2020 
 
Mr. Kent Chandler 
Acting Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd. 
PO Box 615 
Frankfort, Kentucky  40602 
 
RE: Petition for Clarification and Deviation and Request for Expedited Treatment – Case No. 
2020-00085 
 
Dear Vice-Chairman Chandler: 
 

Atmos Energy submits the accompanying Petition for Clarification and Deviation and Request for 
Expedited Treatment in connection with the Commission’s recent Orders regarding the creation 
of default installment plans. Atmos Energy is asking for permission to make minor modifications 
to the requirements due to technical limitations. 
 
Please feel free to contact me at 214.906.9827 if you have any questions and/or need any 
additional information. 
 
        Sincerely, 
  

                                                                                                   
        Kevin C. Frank 
        Senior Attorney 
        Atmos Energy Corporation  
   


